2025 PAPOR Conference Presenter FAQ:

You will receive a confirmation email within 48 hours of abstract submission with more information.

When will | know if my paper or poster was accepted?

All presenters will be contacted by July 18, 2025. Upon acceptance, you will receive additional information about
your session and be asked to submit a photo for the agenda.

Who is my moderator? When am | presenting?
A draft of the program will be linked here as soon as it is available. It will also be emailed out to you three weeks
prior to the event.

Do presenters get a discount on conference registration?

No, there are no discounts for presenters for conference registration. Please pay the full amount ($220 for a regular
participant, $20 for a student participant).

How long will | have to present?

Each session lasts for 90 minutes and has 3-4 presentations. Please plan to present for about 10-15 minutes.

What format should my presentation be in?

Please submit your slides in PowerPoint format (as a .ppt or .pptx file) by 5pm PT on Monday, August 11, 2025, to
confchair@papor.org.

Do | have to bring my own computer to present?

No, we’ll have a computer available for presenters to use.

Do | have to bring my own easel to present my poster? What size should my poster be?

No, we’ll have easels available for poster presenters to use. Please coordinate printing your poster on your own.
Please follow the AAPOR guidelines for sizing your poster.

What will the moderator do?

Each paper session will have a moderator. During the session, they will introduce you before your talk, monitor
time to ensure that the session stays on track, and facilitate the Q&A as time permits. Poster sessions will not have
a moderator.
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Will there be Wi-Fi available?

Yes. Wi-Fi will be available at the conference venue at no cost to attendees.

I'm coming from out of town, where should | stay? How do | get to the conference venue? Is parking
available?

For more details about staying and traveling to the Bahia Resort Hotel, please visit
https://www.papor.org/events/annual-conference/upcoming-conference/.
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